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Re: Liberty Bell Award

Gentlemen:

The Chamber of Commerce of Corpus Christi is greatly in-
debted to Dr. Hector P. Garcia for his efforts in behalf of
many causes which benefit our city, and particularly, our
citizens. Dr. Garcia has probably been our strongest voice
on our Military Facilities Committee, giving many hours to
convincing the various authorities of the merit in maintaining
Corpus Christi Naval Air Station as a naval air station. Dr.
Garcia has given many hours in study and in support of the
concept of an inshore deep water port.

Dr. Garcia is a man of his own convictions, which I
think each of us should be. He supports those who share his
convictions with much enthusiasm and hard work. I have only
high praise and many thanks for his enthusiasm and hard work
in connection with these causes which the Chamber supports.

Yours very truly,

Marshall Boykin, t/II
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